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St. Mark’s Catholic School Vision

St Mark’s Catholic School is dedicated to educating student disciples in body, mind and
spirit, through the collaboration of families, community and the Church.

Our Mission

St. Mark’s Catholic School is a ministry of St. Mark’s Catholic Community that fosters
academic excellence, rooted in the Catholic faith, and Christian values.

 
Letter from our Pastor

Dear Families and Friends of St. Mark’s,

 October is an important month in the life of the Church.

First: October is the month dedicated to the MOST HOLY ROSARY. We celebrate

the feast of the Our Lady of the Rosary on Friday, October 7th. This feast was instituted by Pope Saint
Pius V in 1571 in thanksgiving for the small Christian fleets’ victory over the huge Muslim armada at
Lepanto. 

Second: October is the month dedicated to the MISSIONS.  As we well know, the Church’s mission is
the responsibility of every one of us. By our baptism, we are consecrated for Christ and set apart for a holy
purpose—to get to heaven ourselves and to bring as many of our brothers and sisters with us as
possible. This is what we call Evangelization, which is really quite simple. It means simply sharing our
experience of Jesus—by word and example—with all those who need to know Him, that is, everyone! 

Third: And very much tied to the Rosary and Mission, October is “RESPECT LIFE” Month —from
the moment of conception to the last natural breath. It really should be called “Defend Life” month since
human life is under attack by our “Culture of Death”. We are killing the innocent before birth, killing
innocence after birth, killing the elderly before God calls them, and, attempting every day, with an ever-
greater ferocity, to kill the Family itself. Life is our greatest gift, our first priority, and must always be
defended from the atheistic-secular-socialist forces that threaten it. I believe we can all say without
hesitation or equivocation: “We at St. Mark’s are Pro-Life!”  So, we must all do whatever we can to
defend life. 

So, during this important month of October, let us—the Christian people of today—pray the Most Holy
Rosary through Mary’s intercession, for the Mission of the Church in defense of Life, to defeat the

https://youtu.be/UB-s_VvX8jY


“Culture of Death”!

With prayers and friendship in Jesus and Mary,

​Fr. Paul

 
Letter from our Principal

Dear St. Mark's Families,

Thank you to all those who came out to Farmstead Wednesday night. It was a
great community builder, and I literally put lipstick on a pig! 

Next week, believe it or not, the first quarter ends. Mrs. Martin and I have been
completing Trust Based Observations in several classrooms, and it is exciting to see the
level of student engagement in science lessons, writing activities, religion discussions, and
more.

If you have children in PreK-5th grade, please be sure to sign up for parent/teacher
conferences being held on October 19th and 20th. Middle School parents may come at any
time during conference hours. 

Please be sure to read each edition of Friday Facts for important information. There is
information about how to sign up for conferences and next week's activities - all of our
school boards are meeting, optional flu shots are available, and a fantastic speaker is
coming to the parish on Friday and Saturday. 

I pray you have been enjoying the beautiful weather and that you have a blessed weekend.

Blessings,
Mrs. Gordon

 
THIS NEWSLETTER CONTAINS A LOT OF INFORMATION, AND THE LENGTH OF

THE NEWSLETTER CAUSES IT TO BE TRUNCATED.

LOOK FOR THE LINK AT THE BOTTOM OF THE EMAIL THAT SAYS "VIEW ENTIRE
MESSAGE" TO EXPAND THE EMAIL, OR CLICK HERE TO VIEW NEWSLETTER ON

OUR WEBSITE.

 
Student Spotlight

https://www.stmarksboise.com/friday-facts


Fr. Paul showed our Kindergarteners his vestments and explained
to them which season/event he wears which colors

Has your child done something amazing? Please send a photo and explanation to
schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com and we will feature them here.

Lion Pride Recognition

Congratulations to this week's winners:

Alma R, Noelle G, Halle R, Peter B, Matthew V, Caleb W, Jackson R

mailto:schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com


 
Weekly Calendar

Sunday, October 8
Pastor Appreciation Day

Monday, October 9
National School Lunch Week
Fire Prevention Week
BK Homecoming Week
5:30 p.m. School Board Meeting
7:00 p.m. Home & School Meeting

Tuesday, October 10
6:30 p.m. Quarterly Education Foundation Meeting at School
Mrs. Brittany Brady's Birthday

Wednesday, October 11
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Mr. Newton's 6th grade
Mrs. Boroff's Birthday

Thursday, October 12
Flu Shots by Albertsons (must have signed Consent Form to receive shot)
Cub Scout Parking Lot Popcorn Sale

Friday, October 13
End of 1st Quarter - Full Day of School
$1 Optional Spirit Day
6:00-7:00 p.m. Dr. John Bergsma at Church

Saturday, October 14
9:00-11:30 a.m. Dr. John Bergsma at Church

 
Upcoming Events

Monday, October 16
Mrs. Rosania's birthday
National School Bus Safety Week
1:00-3:00 p.m. BFD visits K-1st

Wednesday, October 18
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Mrs. Turner's 5th grade

Thursday, October 19
3:00-7:00 p.m. Parents Teacher Conferences - Noon Dismissal

Friday, October 20
8:00 a.m.-Noon Parent/Teacher Conferences - No School

 
Home & School

We had 182 St. Mark's School family members join us at the Farmstead on Wednesday night so
we raised $182 for the school. Thank you for supporting this family fun community night!

Watch the video below to see Mrs. Gordon kiss the pig!







Click on the link below to sign up to help at this year's Dinner Auction.

We have immediate needs for a Tea Cup Team Lead, Procurement
Helpers and Reservation Team Lead.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0449A8A62EA2FD0-dinner# or email Jenny Baxter at
Stmarksschoolauction@gmail.com

Dinner Auction Dessert SignUp
There are 2 more dessert spots left, after these are full, no more dessert donation

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0449A8A62EA2FD0-dinner#


opportunities will be added.
Click https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0449A8A62EA2FD0-44728529-
stmarks to sign up to bring a dessert.

 
Volunteer Opportunities

Parent Weekly Library Volunteers
Mondays - 12:00-3:00 p.m.
Tuesdays - 12:30-2:45 p.m.
Thursdays - 1:00-3:00 p.m.
Fridays - 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
Volunteers will put books in order, shelve them and help with class check outs. Contact Mrs.
Rosania at brosania@stmarksschoolboise.com if you would like to volunteer.

Book Fair is Friday, October 13-Friday, October 20
(Parent Volunteers Needed)

Click here to sign up for a time slot to volunteer.

Rake Up St. Mark's is coming on Saturday, November 11. Parents and students can rake
leaves and do Fall cleanup on the school grounds. Watch for the sign up coming closer
to the event.

 
Lunch Room Volunteers

NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH HELPERS
Monday (9)—Jower, Bauer, Garcia
Tuesday (10)—Shark, Cavazos, Garcia
Wednesday (11)—Binns, LaMott, Sanchez
Thursday (12)—Speck, Storli, Cavazos
Friday (13)—Binns, Antonoplos, Bauer, Paz

St. Mark’s offers a healthy, delicious hot lunch to students and staff EVERY FULL DAY OF
SCHOOL!

4 LUNCHROOM HELPERS ARE NEEDED EACH DAY from 10:45-12:45 to load lunches
on to trays and deliver the trays to the classrooms. Volunteers are given a free lunch.

Please call (208) 375-6654 or email the School Office to volunteer.

Daily Lunch Schedule: 11:15 a.m. (PS-2); 11:35 a.m. (3-5); 12:00 p.m. (6-8)

 
News

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday,
October 19 and Friday, October 20. Click here to visit the
PTCfast website to sign up for your conference(s).

Middle School teachers will be in the gym in a round
robin format for parents to conference with teachers on

both days, so you will not have a homeroom sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0449A8A62EA2FD0-44728529-stmarks
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0948ACAB2EA3FD0-44356365-stmarks#/
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/St_Mark_s_School




This is the Wise Family, Martin and Cosette are St. Mark's School
students. Mom writes "Every year our family devotes a week to help more
people access clean water. This past summer we all traveled to Kasten
and saw this water source and the need for a sustainable clean water
for this village."

"Our muffin sale continues for one week- ending next Wednesday, October
11th. This is our 7th annual muffin sale. We are grateful for all the
years that have given thousands of people access to clean water."

Mrs. (Mini)Van has 3 tickets available for the ENCANTO: THE SING-ALONG FILM
CONCERT on Sunday, October 8 @ 2:00 p.m. at the Morrison Center. Tickets are on the Floor,
Row L. First family to email rvanpaepeghem@stmarksschoolboise.com gets the tickets.
Winner can make a donation to this year's Dinner Auction for the tickets or just come and enjoy
the show.

https://www.morrisoncenter.com/events/detail/encanto-the-sing-along-film-concert
mailto:rvanpaepeghem@stmarksschoolboise.com


The 8th grade Legacy Christmas Wreath Sale continues
through Monday, October 16.

The proceeds from this sale help to fund the 8th grade legacy project. This is a project
that the 8th graders vote on. It is something that will benefit the school and it allows
our 8th graders to say thank you for all the wonderful years they have had here at St.
Marks.

There are many different types and sizes of wreaths available. You may purchase a



wreath from any 8th grader or leave your order and check with the school office. Please
make checks out to St Mark's School.

Wreaths will be delivered on November 15th and pick up will be at St. Mark's Church.
Thank you in advance for your support of our 8th graders!! If you have any questions,
please contact Kristin Godfrey at kegodfrey@stmarksschoolboise.com.

Book Fair
October 16-20

Students will be making wish lists and are able to purchase books (if they
have money) during their classroom library time during the week
Teachers will be making wish lists for their classrooms and the library for
parents to purchase
Book Fair will be open until 3:30 p.m. Monday-Wednesday for after school
shopping
Book Fair will be open on Thursday and Friday during Parent/Teacher
Conferences for parents to shop

mailto:kegodfrey@stmarksschoolboise.com


Parents are invited to join teachers on Tuesdays for weekly Morning Prayer in the Chapel at
7:40 a.m. We use part of the Magnificat Morning Prayer--copies will be available to follow
along. Please join us!

Sacred Heart is hosting at JUMP in November- a viewing
of Screenagers. They had a family donate the viewing and are
hoping that parents may find this information informative and
insightful. The donor has seen the video and was so impacted by
it they wanted to make it available to all of our students and
families in the community. The event is free. This is a public
event and JUMP will be advertising it as well, so get your free ticket early.

Congratulations to this week's Knight of the Week!

Josh Packer (St. Mark's Graduate and BK Sophomore) -
Community - Josh gave up a Saturday to volunteer with team members
to assist with the FitOne Race. His navigation skills were critical in getting
us all in place and on-time as course marshals.

 
TVCS Events/Sports

Click here for the TVCS athletic schedule.

It is not too late to register for our early winter activities. Practices for 7th and 8th grade
girls basketball and wrestling begin Monday, October 9th. If you have not registered yet, please
follow the registration link on the TVCS Website. If you have already registered, we look forward
to seeing you at practice on Monday/Tuesday. 

7th grade girls - Practices begin Tuesday - Coaches will be using the first week of practice to
establish the A and B teams

We are still working on solidifying the practice locations and time based on availability.

8th grade girls - Practices begin Monday at St. Joseph's. Coaches will be using the first week of
practice to establish A and B teams. 

Practices will be: Monday and Wednesday (First two weeks only) 7:30-9:00
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 6:00 - 7:30 

7th and 8th Grade Girls basketball games begin the week of October 23. Games will primarily be
played on Mondays and Wednesdays. End of year tournament is December 11-13th

Wrestling - Wrestling season is just around the corner and it is not too late to join. Practice is
held at Bishop Kelly High School in the wrestling room. To start the season we will practice
Mondays 4:30 to 6:00 and Tuesday to Friday 5:30-7:15. We will have our first practice this
upcoming Monday, 10/09/23. We are flexible and encourage multisport athletes to come to the
room and wrestle while they are finishing or competing in other activities. This will be a fun
season with a great mix of seasoned wrestlers and new wrestlers alike. 

Wrestling is such an amazing sport that provides youth an opportunity to learn things that will
help them throughout their lifetime. It helps to develop strong minds and strong bodies. It helps
youth to learn to set and work to achieve goals. It is a great sport that I am very grateful to have
competed in, and I am still very fortunate to be able to continue to coach and pass along lessons
that I have learned along the way. If you are a parent of wrestlers, I hope that you continue to

https://www.screenagersmovie.com/about-screenagers
https://tvcsathletics.com/


encourage them to work hard. If you are a parent of a youth that doesn't wrestle, I encourage
you to encourage them to try out wrestling. Even if they only do it for a short time, they will be
forever changed.

We look forward to seeing you on the mat,
Coach Blue
cblue@bk.org

 
Preschool Happenings

Our Cubs are having so much fun learning. Here some are showing their letter of the week
(Ii) finds while two show how they built the letter.  I is for insect, iguana, ice cream and
more!

 
Church Connection
If you would like to receive the Parish Newsletter text BOISESTMARKSNEWS to
42828 to sign up OR Click here to sign up.

mailto:cblue@bk.org
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=spcorpsab&p=oi&m=1119360584178&sit=tctvujijb&f=d7b71789-02cd-44a0-a7dd-57dd2b66950b


We would love to have an estimate of how
many people will attend this free event!

Please register here: https://forms.gle/b8ENEVDKVufUNzXA7

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yv3Ko6oWjmkWiNb1D6aq5Vnz-kkoKoe-KLgc7FVpl3kaZBcut8PlkAWvNU7fGOT_e1p7j3J_Qkb1Hb-qrFlgi2C4TC-qFs1s2vz4TXJ98u7bpK319W8MMmVrrkmguVjpHB1b-Zzk48kvFnaQTfDrjukppe2rNC5p&c=wFM4t0Pg7Ei_6xWzr-Bv2l5BMoOE9LqwPuSED_zG4bYupvoqY9oDzQ==&ch=QmEEdXL-nvqXcprJymGxuSAHxbapD0g83NMhQzFNPYaqdYCiPx9brw==


 
Notes from the Nurse



Click here to download and print the Consent Form.

Return the Consent Form to the School Office prior to
October 12. Forms can also be found on our website at
stmarksboise.com under School Forms.

If you wish for your student not to receive the flu shot, DO NOT RETURN THE
FORM, no form means no shot.

Through the St. Alphonsus School Health Program, Mrs. Bostenero, RN, BSN, is at St. Mark's on Mondays and
Wednesdays, Mrs. Fuchs, RN, BSN, is at St. Mark’s on Thursdays and Mrs. Placido, CNA, SASHP Assistant is
here on Tuesdays.

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/259fe583ddd64df1efa6b2cbf7a1afae427cfa5d/2324SchoolForms/2023 flu shot consent and information.pdf


 
Notes from the Counselor

Hello St. Mark’s Families - 

Now that we are halfway through the first quarter of the school year, classwork and homework
assignments are back in full swing, as well as many after school activities. 

So let’s look at how much after school activity is right for students.

Developing interests outside of school such as arts, music, and sports can help a child learn and grow.
Organized activities can help build a child’s skills, self-esteem and ability to get along with others as well
as develop talents and passions and help them learn how to push themselves.

Studies have also shown that after school activities can enhance brain development and physical well
being. Play, in particular, helps children learn how to solve problems, identify interests and work with
others.

Having some free time is also important because it can allow time for kids to play, use their imagination
and relax. 

Deciding which and how many after school activities are appropriate for a particular child can be
challenging. Here are some suggestions for finding the right balance:

Recognize that all children are different. Consider each child’s needs, skills and interests when
choosing activities.
Encourage children to explore a variety of activities to find out what they enjoy.
Make sure your child has enough unstructured time to either play, read a book, be with friends or
relax.
Be careful about imposing your own wishes on your child. Just because you played piano or soccer
does not mean it is right for your child.
Be open-minded. Your child may choose activities that are unfamiliar to you.
Encourage your child to let you know when there is too much going on and they just need a break. 
If your child repeatedly resists an activity, talk to them about their thoughts and feelings. Is this the
right activity or just the right amount for them?

Some children and teens are overscheduled. Too many commitments can interfere with schoolwork,
family time, self-directed interests or rest. Early warning signs that a child may be too busy or feeling
overwhelmed include:

Making excuses or refusing to go to the activity
Feeling over-tired or not having enough time to sleep
Having problems with organization or meeting deadlines
Declining school grades
Unexplained physical symptoms such as headaches or stomach aches
Increased anxiety

Some children and teens can also be under-scheduled. Some of these children are good at managing their
free time and are self-directed. But for others, having too much free time can cause problems such as “

Isolation
Boredom
Excess screen time
Lack of physical activity or obesity

Most kids like to be active and busy. Finding the right balance between organized activity and free time
can help promote social and emotional growth and development.

Have a great weekend!

Sarah Lynch
St. Mark’s School Counselor



Dr. Joe Lipetzky, our school psychologist, is at St. Mark’s on Monday and Friday mornings.
Sarah Lynch, our school counselor, is at St. Mark’s on Mondays, Tuesday, Wednesdays and Thursdays.
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